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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-4859         0552 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-05:52:50  Clrd-05:53:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.

25-4860         0603 TREPASS NOTICE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:05:18                 Arvd-06:05:21  Clrd-06:15:56
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-06:05:24                 Arvd-06:06:00  Clrd-06:15:53
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports an individual who threatened him last   
night and has been trespassed is at that location causing a   
disturbance.(See 25-4814)

         Narrative:      
224 reports there was no disturbance today. The IP has now   
been verbally trespassed, apprised of his   
restrictions/options and sent on his way.

         Narrative:      
Having ben verbally issued to the IP by Officers,the   
Trespass Notice was entered into IMC.

25-4861         0648 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 04/20/2025 0744
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-06:48:52  Clrd-07:38:36
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

25-4862         0819 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COPPER BEECH CIR
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states accidental fire alarm requests to cancel   
dispatch.

         Narrative:      
FD notified   

25-4863         0923 ROAD RAGE Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:25:56                 Arvd-09:28:02  Clrd-09:31:59
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:27:47                 Arvd-09:28:03  Clrd-09:32:00
         Narrative:      

Caller reports vehicle behind her is tail-gating and   
screaming obscenities out of the window.   
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         Narrative:      
224 spoke with involved who stated emotions got the best of   
him. Party has been advised and sent on his way.   

25-4864         1033 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 04/20/2025 1054
  Location/Address:    [WEG 818] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:38:48  Enrt-10:38:55  Arvd-10:41:04  Clrd-10:54:15
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 - Commercial Alarm - Office exit, dock side.   

         Narrative:      
Business owner to meet PD onsite.   

25-4865         1042 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + CORNERSTONE LN
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:42:32  Clrd-12:47:25
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-4866         1420 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/20/2025 1437
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1279] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:22:43  Enrt-14:23:24  Arvd-14:30:18  Clrd-14:37:57
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 Commercial Alarm - Motion front garage of warehouse.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.    

25-4867         1437 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:40:28                 Arvd-14:40:30  Clrd-15:23:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reports DMV in the roadway.   

         Narrative:      
NIL Requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting occupants of vehicle to Brockton.   

25-4872         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:54:00  Clrd-19:10:45
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:03:44  Clrd-19:10:42
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   3
  Dispatch Log  From: 04/20/2025  Thru: 04/26/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 04/28/2025

Operator has valid insurance and was advised.

25-4873         1905 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:06:20                 Arvd-19:06:22  Clrd-19:25:20
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off new LTC application.   

25-4875         1950 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/20/2025 1954
  Location/Address:    [WEG 547] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:51:15                 Arvd-19:51:17  Clrd-19:54:42
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-4876         2002 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:02:31  Enrt-20:02:34                 Clrd-20:08:25
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:04:37  Enrt-20:04:41  Arvd-20:07:47  Clrd-20:08:18
         Narrative:      

Business line caller for erratic operator driving without   
headlights and marked lane violations.   

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.   

25-4877         2058 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:02:24  Enrt-21:02:27  Arvd-21:03:02  Clrd-21:13:39
         Narrative:      

911 call for suspicious activity, RP states a vehicle is   
near their driveway and someone is walking around.

         Narrative:      
224 out checking area. Knocked on window with no response.   

         Narrative:      
224 advised RP driver is sleeping until able to drive again.   

25-4878         2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1316] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:24:41  Clrd-22:27:33
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 04/21/2025  -  Monday   

25-4879         0159 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:59:12  Clrd-02:00:38
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         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.

25-4880         0202 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:02:32  Clrd-02:03:45
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-4881         0204 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:04:47  Clrd-02:05:46
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-4882         0207 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:07:30  Clrd-02:11:27
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-4883         0212 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:12:25  Clrd-02:13:06
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-4884         0218 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:18:54  Clrd-02:20:52
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

25-4890         1212 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-12:13:06  Clrd-13:07:05
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic.  No violations observed.

25-4891         1338 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:40:18                 Arvd-13:40:19  Clrd-13:40:21



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   5
  Dispatch Log  From: 04/20/2025  Thru: 04/26/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 04/28/2025

         Narrative:      
MV Stop.

25-4892         1404 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

25-4893         1412 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:12:22  Clrd-14:15:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4894         1424 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:24:15  Clrd-14:29:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.

25-4896         1452 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1048] TIMOTHY DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:54:08  Enrt-14:54:21  Arvd-14:55:30  Clrd-14:57:54
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ residential alarm basement door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by home owner.

25-4897         1536 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:36:14  Clrd-15:38:22
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-4898         1605 SHOPLIFTING Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:09:25                 Arvd-16:09:27  Clrd-16:23:39
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:09:28  Enrt-16:09:30  Arvd-16:10:01  Clrd-16:22:34
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting employees are attacking a patron who   
may have shoplifted.

         Narrative:      
Party involved has been trespassed from this location.    
Report to follow.   

25-4899         1615 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:15:51  Enrt-16:15:53  Arvd-16:17:33  Clrd-16:27:31
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         Narrative:      
Walk in party for fingerprinting.

25-4900         1641 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:42:33  Enrt-16:42:36  Arvd-16:42:56  Clrd-16:49:13
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting fingerprinting.

25-4901         1704 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:06:33  Enrt-17:06:35  Arvd-17:06:38  Clrd-17:22:59
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:06:34  Enrt-17:06:36  Arvd-17:06:39  Clrd-17:23:00
         Narrative:      

BSU called the business line requesting assistance. Officers   
located a vehicle in the attached location parking lot and a   
person of interest for assault on an officer.

         Narrative:      
J4 has the party 10-3

25-4902         1707 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:08:54                 Arvd-17:08:55  Clrd-17:18:04
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reports he found a bag with wallets and   
passports inside while cleaning the woods by his house.

         Narrative:      
Bag containing multiple wallets and passports belonging to   
attached individuals. Misc amounts of cash.

         Narrative:      
Property bagged and placed in property.

25-4903         1723 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:28:23  Enrt-17:28:25  Arvd-17:28:25  Clrd-18:03:06
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak with an officer   
about possible missing inventory.

25-4906         2044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:44:46  Clrd-20:49:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4908         2103 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:05:47  Enrt-21:05:50  Arvd-21:09:47  Clrd-21:12:41
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports there has a vehicle on the side   
of the road for over an hour.
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         Narrative:      
Party checks okay, has a private tow enroute. Vehicle is off   
the roadway.   

25-4907         2105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:05:00  Clrd-21:33:23
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:14:08  Clrd-21:29:48
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took possession of the vehicle.

25-4909         2212 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:13:09  Clrd-22:19:05
         Narrative:      

228 checking on vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay.

25-4912         2247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:47:30  Clrd-22:49:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4913         2306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:06:40  Clrd-23:17:18
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-4914         2324 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:24:11  Clrd-23:24:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-4915         2325 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:25:00  Clrd-23:41:12
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:26:19  Enrt-23:26:21  Arvd-23:27:43  Clrd-23:41:11
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.
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         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle. Report to   
follow.   

25-4916         2334 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:35:05  Clrd-23:37:30
         Narrative:      

Possible DMV

         Narrative:      
Not DMV, party checks out and sent on their way.

25-4917         2342 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/21/2025 2349
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:42:40  Clrd-23:48:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:45:13  Clrd-23:49:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

For Date: 04/22/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-4920         0130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:30:28  Clrd-01:34:15
         Narrative:      

Rear lights not turned on. Warning for lights violation.

25-4923         0605 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:07:02                 Arvd-06:07:05  Clrd-06:20:56
         Narrative:      

Homeless party into the station looking for assistance.    
Officer will be escorting attached to a shelter in Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at this time.

25-4924         0616 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:17:48  Enrt-06:17:51  Arvd-06:28:00  Clrd-06:37:47
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:31:09                 Arvd-06:31:10  Clrd-06:43:30
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a single car MVA with possible   
injury.  WBFD en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

         Narrative:      
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         Narrative:      
Guide wire on pole #54 was damaged.  National Grid contacted   
and sending out a crew.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4926         0757 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-07:59:46                 Arvd-07:59:49  Clrd-07:59:50
         Narrative:      

Attached party found a wallet with contents at attached   
location.

25-4927         1057 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-4929         1252 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 441] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:53:54                                Clrd-12:54:58
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:55:05  Enrt-12:56:04  Arvd-12:57:04  Clrd-13:16:23
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 2 car MVA.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's unavailable. Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene at 1314 hours. Report to follow.   

25-4930         1304 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off MVA operator   
report. Report filed accordingly.   

25-4931         1328 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 04/22/2025 1524
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:29:12  Clrd-14:31:12
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations issued for marked lanes and hands free violation.   

25-4932         1345 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-4933         1431 DISTURBANCE Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-14:34:48                 Arvd-14:34:50  Clrd-14:53:13
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:34:59                 Arvd-14:35:02  Clrd-14:53:17
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:35:09                 Arvd-14:35:11  Clrd-16:08:53
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:31:17                 Arvd-14:31:19  Clrd-14:53:21
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:39:30                 Arvd-14:39:33  Clrd-14:53:19
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting customer with a gun.   

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene spoke with involved individual. No firearm   
 recovered.   

25-4935         1544 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting fire alarm. WBFD dispatched.   

25-4936         1545 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/22/2025 1624
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:14:48  Enrt-16:14:50  Arvd-16:17:59  Clrd-16:24:21
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting assistance with locked motor   
vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

25-4938         1632 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to a detective.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-4943         1734 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:41:40  Enrt-17:41:43  Arvd-17:50:00  Clrd-17:55:25
         Narrative:      

Walk in for finger prints.

25-4944         1745 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:45:59                 Arvd-17:50:02  Clrd-17:52:23
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         Narrative:      
Walk in party asking about suspicious packages they did not   
order. 224 advised on options.

25-4945         1803 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a copy of an accident report and a   
new accident report. Copy and form given in hand.

25-4946         1814 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 507] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:14:14  Clrd-18:22:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for excessive tint.

25-4947         1900 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:01:10  Enrt-19:01:13  Arvd-19:02:09  Clrd-19:10:56
         Narrative:      

Walk in for finger prints.

25-4948         1915 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:15:19  Clrd-19:17:36
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-4949         1927 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:27:30  Clrd-19:32:36
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4950         1935 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:35:40  Clrd-19:40:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding. Party has proper paperwork.

25-4951         1938 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:38:58                 Arvd-19:39:00  Clrd-19:44:12
         Narrative:      

Walk in for finger prints.   

25-4952         1945 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:48:11                 Arvd-19:48:13  Clrd-19:49:38
         Narrative:      

Walk in for finger prints.

25-4953         1950 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:50:04  Clrd-19:52:28
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-4955         1955 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:55:13  Clrd-20:02:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4956         1959 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:00:45                 Arvd-20:01:10  Clrd-20:05:15
         Narrative:      

Named 911 caller reporting erratic operator. Multiple marked   
lane violations and swerving all over the road.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area nothing showing for that vehicle at this   
time.   

25-4957         2012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:12:09  Clrd-20:13:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tag lights.

25-4958         2017 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:17:10  Clrd-20:25:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4959         2029 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:29:29  Clrd-20:34:59
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4960         2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:01:58  Clrd-21:04:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation and following too closely.

25-4961         2110 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:10:11  Clrd-21:13:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-4964         2111 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/22/2025 2126
  Location/Address:    WOODLAND RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:15:54  Enrt-21:15:57  Arvd-21:18:24  Clrd-21:22:58
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:18:11  Enrt-21:18:15  Arvd-21:19:41  Clrd-21:22:16
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:18:32  Enrt-21:18:34  Arvd-21:19:40  Clrd-21:22:44
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting suspicious activity. RP   
states party has been pacing around holding their head for   
over an hour. Requests wellness check.   

         Narrative:      
Party was conducting door to door sales earlier in the   
evening and is awaiting a ride home. Business has a valid   
permit to be conducting sales through the town.  Party   
checks out okay.

25-4965         2150 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 507] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:50:05  Clrd-21:50:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tag lights.

25-4967         2215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 507] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-4968         2332 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:32:55  Clrd-23:35:56
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:33:18  Clrd-23:35:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.

For Date: 04/23/2025  -  Wednesday   
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25-4969         0223 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:23:44  Clrd-02:23:51
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-4971         0230 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1067] BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-02:32:02                 Arvd-02:32:03  Clrd-02:32:04
         Narrative:      

Officer out with a vehicle that has it doors and trunk open.

         Narrative:      
Owner of vehicle in the backyard of residence.

25-4973         0235 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:35:49  Clrd-02:35:56
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-4981         0544 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-05:44:21  Clrd-05:46:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.

25-4982         0649 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/23/2025 0750
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:49:50  Clrd-07:15:49
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic. No violations observed.   

25-4983         0732 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:33:34                 Arvd-07:41:49  Clrd-07:49:42
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, freezer hold up alarm.

         Narrative:      
False alarm, Officer checked business.

25-4984         0750 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 04/23/2025 0819
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  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:52:02                 Arvd-07:52:15  Clrd-08:10:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-07:52:04                 Arvd-07:52:16  Clrd-08:10:19
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:13:44                 Arvd-08:13:49  Clrd-08:18:27
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:13:46                 Arvd-08:13:48  Clrd-08:18:29
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a single car MVA.  WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Damage to pole #51.  National Grid notified.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

25-4986         0953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:53:22  Clrd-10:02:17
         Narrative:      

Citation/warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-4990         1149 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up accident report. Report given.

25-4991         1205 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:07:34                 Arvd-12:07:36  Clrd-12:15:28
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby requesting to speak to an officer about   
a strange letter she recieved in the mail.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke to party. Random political letter, no threats   
made. Party was advised.

25-4995         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:53:54                 Arvd-14:55:06  Clrd-15:10:09
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:54:32  Enrt-14:54:59  Arvd-14:59:19  Clrd-15:10:07
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting on a MVA   

25-4996         1504 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:05:12                 Arvd-15:05:13  Clrd-15:05:16
         Narrative:      

Failed to stop. Marked lanes violation.
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         Narrative:      
Brockton PD notified.

25-4999         1650 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-16:52:17  Enrt-16:53:27  Arvd-16:53:40  Clrd-17:01:14
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting he passed a vehicle pulled   
off to the side of the road with damage to the front end.

         Narrative:      
224 reports DMV. AAA en route.   

25-5000         1729 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:34:23                 Arvd-17:34:25  Clrd-17:35:53
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to 228 in regards to an   
incident involving her boyfriend.

25-5002         1837 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:37:33  Clrd-18:42:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for excessive tint.

25-5003         1853 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:53:27  Clrd-18:56:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-5004         1903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 04/23/2025 1930
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:03:49  Clrd-19:28:35
         Narrative:      

NIL requested. A-1 towing en route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle. 228 transporting party back to station to   
arrange for a ride.

25-5005         2029 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/23/2025 2126
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:07:17  Enrt-21:09:43  Arvd-21:13:23  Clrd-21:26:14
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting MV lockout.
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

25-5006         2035 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow-release form. Form issued.

25-5008         2130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:30:12  Clrd-21:33:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-5009         2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:00:31  Clrd-23:03:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

For Date: 04/24/2025  -  Thursday   

25-5012         0133 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:33:30  Clrd-01:39:45
         Narrative:      

Out checking on vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party was sleeping in his vehicle. He stated he pulled over   
to rest. Party checks okay and was sent on his way.

25-5015         0611 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:12:18  Clrd-06:36:03
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:46:01                 Arvd-06:46:03  Clrd-07:09:40
         Narrative:      

2 warnings issued for speeding.

25-5016         0632 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1106] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:36:48                 Arvd-06:37:30  Clrd-06:43:07
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, living room motion. Unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by home owner. Unit clear.
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25-5019         1047 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-5020         1232 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:33:44  Enrt-12:33:46  Arvd-12:35:40  Clrd-12:40:27
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:38:13                 Arvd-12:38:15  Clrd-12:40:29
         Narrative:      

Attached calling party reporting an unlicensed operator is   
trying to drive vehicle off the tow lot.   

         Narrative:      
All vehicles and operators active.   

25-5021         1254 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party's mother into the station for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-5023         1349 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MILEBROOK RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:52:06  Enrt-13:52:08  Arvd-13:55:42  Clrd-14:02:39
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting white audi with flat tires on   
roadway. States vehicle has been there all week.   

         Narrative:      
224 reports attached vehicle was involved in an accident and   
is awaiting repair.   

25-5024         1431 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:31:00  Clrd-14:46:05
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:33:25                 Arvd-14:33:28  Clrd-14:46:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

Officers clear at 1445 hours, report to follow.

25-5025         1500 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
         Narrative:      

E911 attached calling party reporting brush fire outside of   
her residence. WBFD dispatched.   

25-5027         1653 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-16:53:04  Clrd-16:53:54
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         Narrative:      
Warning for fail to yield.

25-5028         1713 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:13:01  Clrd-17:14:03
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:14:27                 Arvd-17:14:30  Clrd-17:20:57
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5029         1725 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:25:10  Clrd-17:31:06
         Narrative:      

Proper paperwork provided.  Warning for no front plate.

25-5030         1746 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-17:46:00  Clrd-17:58:07
         Narrative:      

227 out with people riding dirtbikes on the north side of   
the building.

         Narrative:      
Parties moved along.

25-5032         1807 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:07:47  Clrd-18:09:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-5033         1815 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC, LTC given in hand.

25-5034         1823 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:23:06  Clrd-18:27:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection.

25-5036         1834 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:34:10  Clrd-18:36:46
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         Narrative:      
Warning for red light violation.

25-5037         1850 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:50:25  Clrd-18:52:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for obstructed license plate.

25-5038         1855 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:55:53  Clrd-19:12:03
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-5039         2056 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:56:23  Clrd-21:00:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-5040         2104 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:04:22  Clrd-21:21:21
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5041         2125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:25:00  Clrd-21:41:27
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:26:18  Clrd-21:42:54
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
222 10-3 with male party at this time. NIL requested, Mark's   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
222 10-3 1 adult male on the way back to the station at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
222 at the station at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for mugs and prints at this time and enroute.   
Mark's is on scene.

         Narrative:      
BCI is in the station at this time

         Narrative:      
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Bail clerk called at this time and set bail at $500.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk in the station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner taken out of cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed and released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-163-AR
            Arrest:    CAGUANA TENEMAZA, MIGUEL        
           Address:    12 VESEY ST Apt. #1   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    48
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT- DKT#2515CR001182

25-5044         2343 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:49:04                 Arvd-23:49:07  Clrd-23:58:53
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:49:06                 Arvd-23:49:08  Clrd-23:58:53
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance finding a ride   
home.

         Narrative:      
Party was assisted in ordering a Lyft and is now on his way.

For Date: 04/25/2025  -  Friday   

25-5051         0346 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-03:50:49                 Arvd-03:52:45  Clrd-04:02:19
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:54:49                 Arvd-03:54:50  Clrd-04:02:18
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported her neighbor is playing loud music. Unit   
224 and 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer reported peace was restored. Units clear.   

25-5052         0408 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-04:08:35                 Arvd-04:11:33  Clrd-04:17:28
         Narrative:      

Brockton P.D. found a wallet and a lockbox on the side of   
the road in their city that belongs to the attached party.   
Unit 224 dispatched to attempt to make contact.   

         Narrative:      
Party not home at this time, stepfather will deliver the   
message. Unit clear.

25-5053         0644 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                                                     Arvd-06:44:37  Clrd-06:48:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5054         0653 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:53:51  Clrd-06:57:48
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5056         0711 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/25/2025 0736
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:16:21                 Arvd-07:18:09  Clrd-07:18:10
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:18:07                 Arvd-07:21:31  Clrd-07:36:06
         Narrative:      

Caller concerned for the wellbeing of the puppies that are   
in the back yard of the attached location. Caller also   
stated the puppies have been outside all night whining.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with owner of the puppy who stated it has been   
outside for about two hours. The puppy is in the yard on a   
long leash and appears to be in healthy condition.

25-5059         1025 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/25/2025 1105
  Location/Address:    [WEG 782] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:27:20                 Arvd-10:35:30  Clrd-11:05:50
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Caller reports an employee stole a company phone and cash   
while on duty at this location. The employee left the   
premises and did not return.

25-5062         1223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-12:23:05  Clrd-12:25:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-5063         1311 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 960] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:11:13  Clrd-13:19:02
         Narrative:      

Citation/warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-5064         1343 CIVIL Peace Restored    
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 04/25/2025 1413
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:45:15                 Arvd-13:47:23  Clrd-14:12:59
         Narrative:      

Caller reports personnel from the attached location are   
refusing to release an impounded motor vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle released.  Matter resolved.

25-5068         1628 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting fingerprints.

25-5069         1634 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:37:04  Enrt-16:37:08  Arvd-16:39:32  Clrd-17:02:24
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:37:06  Enrt-16:37:09  Arvd-16:39:47  Clrd-17:02:24
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:38:36  Enrt-16:38:38  Arvd-16:50:37  Clrd-17:02:24
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance. He is trying to   
leave in his vehicle but his brother is not allowing him to.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with all parties involved, matter has been   
resolved and peace has been restored.

25-5070         1637 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up his LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-5071         1839 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:39:40  Clrd-18:43:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5073         1902 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-19:02:48  Clrd-19:06:18
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Verbal warning.   

25-5074         1905 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:06:08  Clrd-19:26:01
         Narrative:      

224 out at youth baseball.
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25-5075         2006 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-20:07:15  Clrd-20:14:30
         Narrative:      

All appears in order.

25-5077         2117 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:20:02  Enrt-21:20:04  Arvd-21:22:50  Clrd-21:25:59
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting smoke and fire near the green house.   
Unknown if its the structure or just the brush. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD reports no fire problem, resident is smoking a pig on   
the grill. 222 10-20

25-5078         2221 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:24:06  Enrt-22:24:17                 Clrd-22:26:35
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ cafe motion and long range motion rear aisle 22

         Narrative:      
Protection one called back requesting cancellation. Spoke   
with a key holder who states they are on site and armed the   
panel incorrectly.

25-5080         2306 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-23:07:10  Enrt-23:07:11  Arvd-23:14:00  Clrd-23:28:00
         Narrative:      

FD reports party called requesting assistance with a motor   
vehicle lock out.

         Narrative:      
Access gained.

For Date: 04/26/2025  -  Saturday   

25-5089         0134 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:34:29  Clrd-01:34:38
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5093         0900 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC Renewal.   
Receipt issued.   

25-5094         0934 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   
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       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST

25-5097         1216 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:16:25  Clrd-12:45:22
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:59:30                                Clrd-13:04:39
         Narrative:      

Officer out at youth soccer.   

25-5098         1232 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:45:35                 Arvd-12:45:37  Clrd-12:53:17
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:45:41                 Arvd-12:45:44  Clrd-12:49:36
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:51:55                 Arvd-12:51:57  Clrd-12:53:20
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and placed into evidence.   
25-51-PR placed into evidence.   

25-5105         1432 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:35:49                 Arvd-14:35:51  Clrd-14:55:45
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states he was assaulted by party when attempting   
to purchase a vehicle from them at the attached address.   
Caller has left the area and is now in business parking lot   
awaiting PD.   

         Narrative:      
Both parties agreed to go their separate ways. Calling party   
does not wish to pursue charges.   

25-5108         1826 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:28:44                 Arvd-18:31:26  Clrd-18:44:20
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance with lifting her dog into her   
car to bring to the animal hospital.

         Narrative:      
Party assisted.


